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There is no valid, credible reason to disallow mail-in voting and replace it with one-
day, in-person voting—other than voter suppression.

Oregon has had vote-by-mail since 1998:
. We like it.

. It's safe.
. It increases turnout.
. And voters in both parties have historically used and benefited from it.

This bill would make it harder—not easier—for Oregonians to vote. It would
disenfranchise working families, people with disabilities, rural voters, and anyone who
cannot afford to miss work, secure childcare, or stand in long lines on a single day.

SB 210 is a solution in search of a crisis. It undermines access, trust, and the
systems that have served this state well for over two decades.

Please reject this bill. Oregon deserves better.



